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Important Reminders 

• Residence Hall Check-outs… 
Remember… you must be 
moved out of your  residence 
halls by 8:00pm on Saturday, 
May 18th! 

• Is your address up to date?            
Has your home address 
changed?  Be sure to update 
your address, as your diploma 
will be sent to the address on 
file.  To change your address, 
be sure to complete the Ad-
dress Change Request Form 
found on the Registrar’s 
forms page at 
www.hartwick.edu. 

Newsletters & Emails 
These Commencement Newsletters will go out periodically leading up to your big day.  

They will have important dates and pertinent information, so please make sure you are 

reviewing them.   Feel free to share them with family as well.  These will also be posted 

on the school’s Commencement page with other important information.   Graduates, be 

sure to be checking your email on a regular basis as well! 

Your Cap & Gown 

Academic regalia will be handed out during the Cap and Gown Distribution.  There is 

no cost for these items. Cap and Gown orders were included on the graduation appli-

cation. This was done in October 2023. No further action is needed. College approved 

honor cords and affinity stoles are the responsibility of the participating department 

or organization, including eligibility and distribution to graduates.                                               

For those unable to make one of the Cap & Gown pick-up dates, you must fill out a 

proxy form to have someone else pick up your cap and gown for you during the    

designated dates/times.                                                                                                         

https://hartwick.presence.io/form/cap-and-gown-proxy-form-2024 

Tickets & Guest Information 
Commencement will be taking place under the large tent that will be set up on Elmore 

Field, located behind the Binder Physical Education Building.  

Tickets are not required for any Commencement Weekend related events (Nurses     

Pinning, Art Reception, Senior Send Off or Commencement itself.   

There is no limit to the number of guests a graduate may invite. We encourage our   

graduates to invite as many family and friends as they like.  Information on guest seating 

and for those with mobility limitations will be outlined in more detail in our upcoming            

communications. 
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Cap & Gown Pick-up 

Tuesday, May 7, 2024 & Wednesday, May 8, 2024 
12:00pm-6:00pm  Bresee Lobby/Larsen Lounge 

Last Walk/Last Day of Class Bash 

Friday, May 10, 2024 
3:30pm   Founders’ Way 

Nurses Pinning Ceremony 

Friday, May 17, 2024 
1:00pm   Lambros Arena in Binder Physical Education Building 

Senior Send Off 

Friday, May 17, 2024 
5:00pm-7:00pm   Stack Lounge in Dewar Union 

Commencement Ceremony 

Saturday, May 18, 2024 
11:30am   Elmore Field (rain or shine), Oyaron Hill 

Families and Guests are welcome to join in 

this final farewell before the main event.  

There will be a cash bar. 

It all starts to become a reality when you pick 

up your cap & gown!  This is such an exciting 

day!!! 

For your class, this will be a dual event– your First & Last 

Walk.  Wear your cap & gown and join in the fun! 

The culmination of the Nursing Pro-

gram,… nursing students, you have 

done it!  Family and Friends are        

encouraged to attend. 

THE MAIN EVENT!!! 

Graduates must line up in        

Lambros Arena at 10:30am. 


